Date: Tue 14 Dec 11:23:46 EST 2010
From: Randall Luna <luna.randall@newton.k12.ga.us> Add To Address Book | This is Spam 
Subject: RE: FW: here is the ppt with the map changes and the lunch status numbers 
To: Stephanie Christmas <sachristmas@wm.edu> 

It is the same for 2009-2010, but will change in 2011-2012 for elementary 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Stephanie Christmas [mailto:sachristmas@wm.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 10:37 AM 
To: Randall Luna 
Subject: Re: FW: here is the ppt with the map changes and the lunch status numbers 

Thank you for the files! With the PDF, are the boundaries the same for the 2009-2010 school year?  Also, I don't believe there was an elementary boundary image within the PDF file, just in the Powerpoint. Is the elementary boundary the same for the 2009-2010 school year too? 
Thank you! 

Stephanie Christmas 
GIS Technician 
The Center for Geospatial Analysis 
The College of William and Mary 
(757)221-7828 
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